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Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong 
Kong Limited take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no 
representation as to its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability 
whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any 
part of the contents of this announcement.
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PROPOSED CHANGE IN AUDITOR

The Board has resolved to propose the appointment of KPMG as the new Auditor to 
fill the vacancy following the retirement of PwC as the Auditor at the AGM and to 
hold office until the conclusion of the next annual general meeting of the Company. 
The Proposal is subject to the approval by the Shareholders at the AGM.

This announcement is made by Fook Woo Group Holdings Limited (the “Company” 
and, together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) pursuant to Rule 13.51(4) of the Rules 
Governing the Listing of Securities (the “Listing Rules”) on The Stock Exchange of 
Hong Kong Limited (the “Stock Exchange”).

The  boa rd  o f  d i r ec to r s  ( the  “Board” )  o f  t he  Company announces  tha t 
PricewaterhouseCoopers (“PwC”), the auditor of the Company (the “Auditor”), will 
retire at the forthcoming annual general meeting of the Company (the “AGM”). The 
Board has resolved, with the recommendation from the audit committee of the Company 
(the “Audit Committee”), to propose the appointment of KPMG as the new Auditor 
to fill the vacancy following the retirement of PwC as the Auditor at the AGM and to 
hold office until the conclusion of the next annual general meeting of the Company 
(the “Proposal”). The Proposal is subject to the approval by the shareholders of the 
Company (the “Shareholders”) at the AGM.

The reason for the change of Auditor is due to the fact that the Company and PwC have 
not been able to reach an agreement in relation to the auditor’s remuneration for the year 
ended 31 March 2013.
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The Company is incorporated under the laws of the Cayman Islands and to the 
knowledge of the Board there is no requirement under the laws of the Cayman Islands 
for the retiring auditor to confirm whether or not there is any circumstance connected 
with their retirement which they consider should be brought to the attention of the 
shareholders of the Company. PwC has therefore not issued such confirmation. The 
Board has also confirmed that there is no disagreement between PwC and the Company, 
and there are no other matters in respect of the proposed change of Auditor that need to 
be brought to the attention of Shareholders.

The Board would like to express its appreciation for the services of PwC provided to the 
Company.
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